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Dover Select Board Letter of Support for Individual Business Masking Policies

A letter from the Select Board in support of individual masking policies for businesses within the
Town of Dover.

Signed by the board at the 12/21/21 regular meeting. A hard copy of the signed letter can be
seen at the Dover Town Office.

For any questions, contact econdev [at] doververmont.com (subject:
Dover%20Masking%20Support%20Letter%20Question)  (Eric) in the Economic Development
Office
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December 21, 2021

The Dover Selectboard has elected not to enact a town-wide mask mandate. However, the
Board supports any business that determines that having a mask requirement is in their best
interests and the best interests of their patrons and staff, and encourages all members of the
public who enter such establishments to adhere to the policies set by the business owners and
operators.

(Signed by the Dover Select Board at the 12/21/2021 Regular Meeting. Available for viewing at
Dover Town Offices)
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